
Merry 
Christmas

 from the Weavers!

From our family to yours, 

We want to wish you a very Merry Christmas and 
happy New Year.   We have so much to be 
thankful for in 2016!  Through your generosity, 
support and intercession, and much hard work, 
prayer, team building, stretching, focusing, 
planting, and organizing, God has done  amazing 
things in Frankfurt , Oberursel, and Tanzania this 
year.  To God be all the glory!

2016 started with the Persian refugees continuing to fill our 
church and our lives.  Through God’s grace, we were able to 
bring the gospel to those God brought us—culminating in a 
Baptism in September.  In the spring and summer, God brought 
us two on-fire men to join our pastoral team as site pastors 
under Brian.
We’ve gained 5 Bible school interns , who will serve in the 
work.  God has added many other people who have come or 
decided to make a difference in Frankfurt and Oberursel.  In 
the fall, we hosted a three-month team from our home church, 
who came to support the church planting endeavor and 
partner with us—it was amazing.  We’ve incorporated our 
church in Germany—which was quite the process. This last 
weekend, we hosted a classical Christmas concert  to show 
love to the city, had a powerful Sunday morning service, and 
concluded with a fantastic Vision Casting Christmas party at 
our new church plant.  God is working in Germany!

Thank you for being a part of it and Merry Christmas!

End of the Year Giving
Online Giving 

available through
www.globalimpact.tv 

Checks Payable to:
 SGI

PO Box 825, 
Fort Mill SC, 29716
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